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Dear Parents, 
 
The school has been very settled during lesson times this week as the children are becoming more absorbed in their work 
and are trying hard to complete their tasks well. The standard of presentation is also very high and I would like to thank the 
teaching staff for helping the children to take such pride and enjoyment in their learning. 
We have continued to think about our Christian value of Thankfulness and in our prayers, we have been thinking about 
people who may not have some of the things we have such as a home, a loving family and food to eat. Thank you for all the 
generous donations of food which we will take to the Food Bank next week.  
It was so lovely to see so many of you at the harvest service on Thursday. I am so proud of the wonderful performances each 
class gave; they had such little time to learn all the words and they all performed with such confidence. Well done children; 
You are TERRIFIC. 
 
Happy Book 
In the Happy Book this week; Kayla wanted to say thank you to Mr Downey for making the lessons so much fun; Zac’s Mummy 
wanted to thank Mya for the lovely gift that she gave to Zac; The KS1 football coaches wanted to say well done to all the 
children especially Darcy, Aviana and Zac; Mr Downey thanked Kayla and Charlie for always being ready for their learning all 
week; Mrs Dasalla was so proud of Jacob’s hard work with his reading; Lilly-Mai wanted to thank Danielle and Macy for 
playing with her and Catherine for cheering her up when she was down; Mrs Dorrian wanted to thank Phoebe for helping a 
younger child at lunch.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Olivia was proud of her Performer of the Week award from Youth Create and we congratulated Edith on achieving 
her Sealion 2 award in swimming.  
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Fay, Ellen, Danielle, Maisie, Oliver, Laura, 
Harry, Alfie, Noah, Mya, Elsie-Mae, Max, George, Hannah, Rose, Joshua, Olivia, Sophia, Ruby, Catherine, Jessica, Darcy, 
Abigail, Elliana, Maisie, Harry, Archie, Poppie, and Sophia; Mya, Joshua, Catherine and Maisie were presented with their 
Silver Mathletics award. Our Spelling Shed superstar is Durrington class with 46,623,921 points. Our Top 10 Super-Spellers 
are Poppie, Catherine, Jessica, Alfie, Harry, Noah, Pablo, Joshua, Mya and Maisie. Elsie was presented with her Bronze 
Building Learning Power certificate and Lenny was awarded his Silver Learning Power certificate.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have been thankful. 
Copeland: Charlie is always thankful when he is offered his snack.  
Durrington: Rose is always so polite and thankful. She also wrote a wonderful Harvest prayer.  
Fitzwalter: Sophia has been very thankful this week, she has told the teachers how much she appreciates their help and she 
demonstrated her thankfulness with her wonderful singing and signing of our Harvest song. 
Quickbury:  Macy is always so thankful and always demonstrates this throughout the day, she never complains.  
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
My Star of the Week is Harry for always remembering to say thank you and for looking after the things he owns. 
 
Birthdays 
This morning we sang the Birthday Song to Maisie who is 11 years old next week. 
 
Dates  
Please note these dates are subject to change if necessary. 
Monday 17th October: Parent Consultations 
Wednesday 19th October: Parent Consultations  
Thursday 20th October: PTFA Wild and Wacky after school event 
Friday 21st October: Inset (non-pupil) Day 
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Monday 24th October – Friday 28th October – Half Term 
Monday 31st October – Inset (non-pupil) Day 
  
Tuesday 8th November:  Individual and Sibling Photographs 
Thursday 17th November: Flu Immunisations 
Friday 25th November: Non-uniform Day (World Cup) 
Wednesday 14th December: KS1 Nativity 
Thursday 15th December: KS1 Nativity 
Tuesday 20th December – Last Day of Term 
 
Thursday 5th January – Start of Spring Term 
  
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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